
From the Desk of Mrs. Funches 
School Counselor 

Winslow Twp. Elementary School No. 1 
 

Dear Parents, 

October 19
th
 to October 22

nd
 students learned 

about a conflict resolution strategy called          

Stop. Walk. Talk. This conflict resolution strategy is 

easy as 1-2-3 to learn. 

1: Tell the person to STOP 
                  then… 

2. WALK away 
          if that doesn’t work… 

3. TALK to an adult 
 

How can you help?  You can help by talking to your child about any negative 

situations/events they encounter in school.  Please ask them if they   1.  Told the other 

child to stop,   2. If they walked away,  and  3. If they talked to an adult.    It is our 

sincere desire to have a school environment which is characterized by respect and 

caring.  Please do not hesitate to inform us if your student is experiencing problems with 

other students.  We are here to help!   

 

 

 

 

October 23
rd

 to October 30
th
 

students and staff at Winslow 

Twp. Elementary School No.1 

observed red ribbon week.  

While in their classrooms K-3
rd

 

grade came up with “A Minion 

Ways to stay Healthy” and 

wrote their ideas on a minion 

which is displayed on a 

banner in the main hallway. 

Preschool created Minion 

clothespins which are also displayed along the banner. 


